
This week in Science we learned about the 
life cycle of different animals. We learned 
how some animals are born alive while others 
hatch from eggs, We also compared and 
contrasted what plants and animals need to 
grow. 

In Reading, we focused on fiction and 
nonfiction books related to different biomes. 
When reading fictional texts, we discussed 
how characters respond to events and 
challenges.

In Writing, we began our research for our 
biome project. The students took notes on 
their biome’s climate, plants, and animals.

In Math, we began identifying and naming 
polygons such as triangles, quadrilaterals, 
pentagons, an hexagons. Squares and 
rectangles are 2 examples of quadrilaterals. 
Students noticed how the number of sides, 
vertices, and angles are the same when 
looking at a shape. We also practiced finding 
lines of symmetry and identifying congruent 
shapes.

Biome Project Reminder-all students 
will need a shoe box (or similar 
sized box) for a project by April 11th. 
A note is also attached.

Late Start Day - Wednesday,
April 13 (School begins at 9:20)

Woodland Day - Thursday, April 14

No School - Friday, April 15

4/8/2022

This Week’s Sight Words
people, warm, wash, 

call, very

Remember to read 15-20 
minutes nightly and 

review the sight words!

anderson.meredith@d46.org
or Call 847-543-5788 

Second GRade

Highlights

Reminders

There is a LATE START
on Wednesday, Sept.
1st-school begins at
9:20am. Doors open at 9:10.

april

There is NO SCHOOL Friday, 
October 8th. (Teacher Institute Day)

NO SCHOOL - Monday, 
October 11th 
(Indigenous Peoples Day)

Late Start Day - Wednesday,
October 13 (Doors open at 9:10,
school begins at 9:20).

Please be sure Chromebooks are
being charged fully each night!

This week we celebrated one 
birthday. 
Happy Birthday, Elira!

Woodland 
Day

No 
School

Late Start Day - Wednesday,
November 3 (School begins at 9:20)

Late 
Start

No
School

Please be sure your child has 2 well 
fitting masks each day at school. Also
please review proper mask usage! 

Be sure to have 5 Points for recess:
snow pants, coat, boots, gloves, hat.

Please be sure your child has 2 well 
fitting masks each day at school.

Be sure to have 5 Points for recess:
snow pants, coat, boots, gloves, hat.

2nd Graders will be taking the MAP
Test on 2/15 and 2/16 in the morning.

Early Release: Friday, February 18th

No School: Monday, February 21st

This week we learned about what it 
means to be responsible. Students 
shared ways they show responsibility
at home. We also discussed our 
responsibilities at school such as 
showing whole body listening, 
completing our work independently, 
and talking at appropriate times.

Woodland 
Day

March Conferences
-Wednesday, March 23
-Thursday, March 24

Half Day - Thursday, March 24
NO SCHOOL Friday, March 25

Spring Break: March 25-April 3
Have a wonderful break with your 
families. See you back on 4/4!

Please be sure your child has their
charged Chromebook and take home 
folder each day at school.

NO SCHOOL TOMORROW: Friday, 
March 25th

Spring Break: March 25-April 3
Enjoy the time off with your families!
See you back on 4/4.  

We will be studying biomes when we
return from break-all students will
need a shoe box (or similar sized box)
for a project by April 11th. A note was
sent home regarding this on 
Wednesday and is also attached.

This week we celebrated 
one birthday. 

Happy Birthday, Ja’sun!

mailto:anderson.meredith@d46.org


Biome Project
Dear Second Grade Families,

We will be learning about biomes after spring 
break. Students will be researching and 
creating an informative piece about the biome 
they choose. They will also be creating a 3D 
diorama of their biome.

Students will work on this project in class and 
will need to bring in a shoe box or other 
similarly sized box, by Monday, April 11th.

Thank you,

The 2nd Grade Team



Biome Diorama Project
Dear Second Grade Families,

As you know, students will be creating a 3D diorama of a biome they have been 
researching in class. While the only item students are required to bring in for this 
project  is a shoe box (or other similarly sized box), students may wish to bring in 
some additional items from home to use when creating their diorama.

At school we will be providing colored construction paper, cotton balls, craft 
sticks, yarn, and of course scissors and glue. Here are some suggestions of items 
your child may wish to bring in for their project. Remember, these items may be 
specific to the biome your child has chosen to research:

● Sand Paper  (desert biome)
● Small rocks or pebbles (desert biome)
● Small plastic trees, flowers or bushes (rainforest, ocean, grassland biomes) 
● Small plastic animals (all biomes)
● Fancy cardstock or other paper (i.e. paper that looks like water or grass)
● Stickers featuring animals or plants found in your child’s biome

Please note that these suggestions are OPTIONAL and your child can use the 
materials provided at school. Thanks so much for your help. We look forward to 
seeing some really great projects!

The 2nd Grade Team

Your child has written down the biome they 
researched on the paper copy of the note that 

was sent home today!




